
Announcements 9/5/24 
 

Students!! Don’t forget today during all lunches in the courtyard will 

be the Club Fair. Make sure to check it out!! 

 

Boys Soccer: There will be an informational meeting for those 

interested in playing boys soccer today right after school in the small 

cafeteria. 

 

Seniors, this is the last week to sign up for Parking Spot Painting. See 

the Senior Class page for details! All completed packets are due on 

Monday September 9th. This event will only happen if we have enough 

interest 

 

 

Bartram Bears, time to LEGO.  Come get your brick on with the LEGO 

Club.  Our first build will be held TOMORROW, September 6th at 

8:30am in room 670. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


